

St. Benedict School

PRINCIPAL NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

February and March students of the month! Congratulations! And special congratulations to Aidan Zagel and Kaitlyn Givens, the February and March SBS Students of the Month. A special shout out to Mrs. Benites and Mrs. Potterton, February and March Staff Members of the Month!





UNIFORMS

SPRING UNIFORMS will be worn beginning on Monday, April 24th. Winter uniforms will be worn until then.

PETER PAN JR.

Mrs. Treglia was right - Broadway was in Holmdel tonight! Congratulations to all involved in drama! Peter Pan was a delight!























Thanks to Mark Hartnett, pictures from the play are on Smugmug. Here is a link to view them:

https://sbsartsassociation.smugmug.com

SCHOOL BOARD APPLICATIONS!

Serve on our School Board. Go to the School website and <u>click on the School Board tab</u> and complete the application, and submit it by April 24th. Applicants will be reviewed and notified for interviews if necessary.

REMINDER: VISION 2017 - MAY 1, 2017

Vision 2017 will provide an academic overview of the changes that will be implemented at St. Benedict School for the 2017-2018 school year, from the inauguration of the new preschool program to the establishment of a true middle-school experience for our 6th, 7th and 8th graders and the unveiling of a state-of-the-art Science Lab. A brief question and answer session will follow if time allows; however, in advance of the evening all parents are encouraged to submit questions to the following email:

vision2017@stbenedictnj.org

Session 1 - 6:30-7:30 pm for parents/guardians of students in Grades K-4. Session 2 - 7:40-8:40 pm for parents/guardians of students in Grades 5-8.

GRADE NEWS



GRADE 8 LIVING STATIONS OF THE CROSS

During the weeks of Lent, our 8th graders devoted their Religion period to preparations for the "Living Stations of the Cross." On Tuesday, April 11th and Wednesday, April 12th, the 8th graders shared this touching reenactment with the St. Benedict community. Thank you to the 8th graders and their teachers, Mrs. Sargent and Mrs. Hickman, for making the Living Stations a very meaningful part of our Holy Week prayers and Lenten experience.

FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - JUNE 2, 2017



out the information and don't forget to click SUBMIT at the bottom of the page.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSd4FlaUfenbeFl2rPtmuMbjzvnolt9ub8as6 l2h0e2bwaaQQ/viewform?usp=sf link

GRADE 4B

MRS. TREGLIA

This week 4B was challenged to create pinball machines using paper plates, pipe cleaners, construction paper, tape and scissors. After making them, the students added marbles to their finished products to see if they really worked. Talk about losing your marbles!









GRADE KA MRS. DESILVESTRI

The kindergarteners and their 5th grade buddies had fun on an Easter Egg Hunt.



CLUBS AND PARENT ASSOCIATIONS

GIRLS OUTDOOR ADVENTURE CLUB

See the weekly packet for sign-up.

PTA

Spring Pocketbook Bingo is coming on Friday, May 12th in the SBS Gym from 6:00-11:00 pm. See the weekly packet to RSVP!

REMINDERS

• School is closed for Easter Break from April 14th through the 21st. School resumes on Monday, April 24th.



Please click on the button below to access all of the newsletter attachments for the week.

Principal's Newsletter Packet



www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/



